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14 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment  
Major Projects Branch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Gabrielle Allen 
 
 
Reference:  Dendrobium Mine Extension Project 

Agency Ref: SSI-33143123 

 

 
Jemena Eastern Gas Pipeline (Jemena) has reviewed and assessed the 
Environmental Impact Statement referenced above. Jemena has given consideration 
to the potential safety risk and impacts to and from the Jemena gas pipelines located 
within proximity of the proposed development.  
 
Jemena requests the following information to undertake an appropriately 
thorough assessment of the environmental impact statement:   
 

- The applicant is to provide details around the proposed crossing of the 
Eastern Gas Pipeline in the Picton Road alignment, for works associated with 
the temporary construction carpark and increased construction traffic, 
including vehicle types and volumes; and 

- The applicant is to confirm that the proposed mine extension will not result in 
any subsidence along the Eastern Gas Pipeline alignment. If the applicant is 
not able to confirm, Jemena requests that the applicant engage an 
appropriately qualified independent consultant to assess the impact.   

 
It is noted that the Eastern Gas Pipeline has been affected by subsidence from the 
Dendrobium Mine in the past, and costly remedial actions have been necessary to 
avoid damage to Jemena’s assets.  
 
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Michael Schwede 
Lands Management Officer 
Jemena  
 


